
 

John S. Howard 
Director FERC Compliance, Hydro 
 
FirstLight Power Resources, Inc. 
99 Millers Falls Road 
Northfield, MA 01360 
Tel.  (413) 659-4489/ Fax (413) 422-5900/ 
E-mail:  john.howard@gdfsuezna.com 
 

July 22, 2015 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

 

Ms. Kimberly D. Bose 

Secretary 

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 

888 First Street, NE 

Washington, DC 20426 

 

Re: FirstLight Hydro Generating Company, FERC Project Nos. 2485 and 1889 

Revised Appendix C for Completed Study Report for Study No. 3.7.2 (Survey and Evaluation of 

Historic Architectural Resources) 

 

Dear Secretary Bose: 

 

On December 31, 2014, FirstLight Hydro Generating Company (First Light) filed the completed study 

report for Study No. 3.7.2 (Survey and Evaluation of Historic Architectural Resources) (Report) with the 

Commission and relicensing stakeholders as privileged.1  Appendix C of the Report contained the New 

Hampshire Project Area Form as required by the New Hampshire Division of Historical Resources (NH 

DHR).  By letter dated February 2, 2015, the NH DHR submitted its comments on and requested revisions 

to the New Hampshire Project Area Form.  Accordingly, by letter dated July 13, 2015, FirstLight filed a 

Revised Project Area Form with the NH DHR.   

 

Attached hereto for filing with the Commission is the New Hampshire Revised Project Area Form as filed 

with the NH DHR. 

 

If you have any questions, or need additional information, please feel free to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
John S. Howard 

 

 

                                                           
1 On January 21, 2015, FirstLight re-filed the Report for Study No. 3.6.2 as “non-privileged.” 


